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Diversion for South Tyne services 88 and
88A from 3 August

On Thursday 3, Friday 4, and from Monday 7-Thursday 10 August, Wenlock
Road will be closed. 

Dame Flora Robson Avenue and Wenlock Road will be unserved during these
works, so please use bus stops on Green Lane and Winskell Road.

Go North East website

https://www.gonortheast.co.uk/

